
I am heartbroken by the notion that so-called leaders of the Maryland General Assembly are even 

considering an evil bill under the guise of the “Right to Reproductive Liberty” would even consider 

exposing our children to such a radical law that blocks the parent’s authority.  This is absolute tyranny 

against the heads of household and preying on the innocent.  I cannot believe I have to write this 

opposition letter, the first in my life of 61 years, to the lawmakers of Maryland.  STOP THIS EVIL! 


